
POLICE INFORMATION NOTICE 

 

With just over two weeks to go before the end of his police budget consultation, Norfolk Police and 

Crime Commissioner Lorne Green is set to host a live question and answer session to seek views of 

the Norfolk public. 

In previous years, the PCC has held consultation events across the county to hear the views of 

Norfolk residents. Restrictions on gatherings imposed by the coronavirus pandemic mean the 

consultation is, out of necessity, taking place online this year, with all the information and a short 

survey available on the Norfolk PCC website. 

The virtual Q&A will take place with the Chief Constable of Norfolk Constabulary, Simon Bailey, on 

Tuesday 12 January between 6pm and 8pm.  

Further information can be found on the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for Norfolk’s 

website: : https://www.norfolk-pcc.gov.uk/news/pcc-hosts-live-q-and-a-to-seek-views-on-police-

budget-consultation/ 

The online Q&A session with Lorne Green and Simon Bailey will be hosted via Microsoft Teams.  

Anyone interested in joining the event is asked to email the OPCCN’s Engagement Officer  

Fay Crangle: Fay.Crangle@Norfolk.Police.uk 

 for further information, please do share this information with your local residents and other 

interested parties. 

 

Very kind regards 

 

Paula Gilluley 

Community Engagement Officer 
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